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26th April 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers of Whipton Barton 

Federation Year 4 pupils,  

This term, Year 4 will be learning about 

Vikings in History. In this unit, we will discover 

more about why the Vikings came to Britain 

and the impact they had on society.  

 

In Science, the children will be thinking about 

electricity in our Power it up unit they will be able to 

use research skills to find out how the electrical 

appliances work and how electrical circuits are 

made and apply these skills to make their own 

electrical circuits.  

 

In English, the children’s adventure narrative writing will be based on the 

book, Arthur and the Golden Rope by Joe Todd Stanton In whole class 

Guided Reading sessions, they will be studying, How to Train Your Dragon by 

Cressida Cowell. 
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In Maths, the children will be learning more 

about Fractions, developing their existing 

knowledge to incorporate adding and 

subtracting fractions with the same  

denominator. The next unit we will explore during this half term is Decimals, 

the children will explore the relationship between fractions and decimals and 

consider what happens when a number is divided by 10 or 100.  

 

In RE, the children will explore the question, How and why do people mark 

the significant events of life?. While in SMSC (Spiritual, Moral, Social and 

Cultural education), the children will learn about Being My Best, where they 

will discuss their own achievements and how to make informed decisions. 

In Computing, the children will discover more about 

HTML codes and how to edit them. In Art, they will use a 

range of materials and techniques to create a Viking 

scene including sentinels to guard us. In PE, they will be 

learning how to run at speed in Athletics and 

fundamental coordination skills using coordination and 

counterbalance. PE will usually be on a Wednesday 

and Friday.  

In French, the children will be introduced to the vocabulary used to describe 

items usually found in a classroom. 

 

If you have any questions about your child’s learning, please do not hesitate 

to contact the class teacher or email admin@whiptonbarton.org.  

Yours sincerely,  

Miss Howe                       Mrs Eagers-Bee 

Class Teacher                Class Teacher 
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